
August 23 Bulletin Announcements 
 
GTKM (Newborn – 5th Grade) 
Pastor Dan Vanderbilt, danvanderbilt@munciegt.org 
Sunday: 9:15 a.m., 11:00 a.m., and 6:15 p.m. 
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. 
 
Kid’s Ministry Volunteer Meeting  
Volunteers, mark your calendars for our meeting next Sunday, August 30 during the 11:00 a.m. service in 
Conaway Hall! Our theme for the training will be “Survive or Thrive.”  
 
JBQ Needs You! 
Our Junior Bible Quiz team is looking for a few people who would be willing to work as officials for meets.  Meets 
take place 5-6 times a year in several locations around central Indiana, and all officials are fully trained. Sign up at 
the Welcome Center. You will be blessed as you watch children reciting God’s word!  
 
Kid’s Wipeout 
Elementary kids are invited to see who comes out on top in our own GTKM version of Wipeout.  Join us on 
Wednesday, September 2 from 7:00-8:15 p.m. and don’t forget to bring a friend!  

 
GT Kids Daycare & Preschool (6 weeks – 5 years) 
gtkids@munciegt.org 
Monday – Friday, 6:30 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Openings for all ages! 
 

Student Ministry (Grades 6 – 12) 
Pastor Josh Johnson, joshjohnson@munciegt.org 
Sunday:       Youth Service, 9:15 a.m. 
         Small Groups, 6:00 p.m. 
Wednesday: Bible Study, 7:00 p.m. 
*all services held in the Student Ministries Center 
 
P3 (Prayer, Praise, and Pizza) 
Students, don’t miss P3 (Prayer, Praise & Pizza) on Friday, September 4 from 7:00-10:00 p.m. Bring a prayer 
journal, $5.00 for missions, and a friend. 
 
Fall Retreat 2015 
Students, Fall Retreat is coming up and we want you to be a part of it!  This year’s retreat will be September 25-27 
at Lake Placid in Hartford City. Cost for the weekend is $91. For parents with multiple children attending, the 
price is $86 per student.  The last day to register is September 6, sign up and pay in the bookstore. 
 

Roots (College & Young Adult) 
Pastor Josh Johnson, joshjohnson@munciegt.org 
Thursday: 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roots Fall Retreat 
Roots Fall Retreat will be held October 9-11 at Mohican Adventures in Loudonville, Ohio.  Cost for the weekend 
is $46, register and pay in the bookstore or through the GT app.  

 



Adult Small Groups, Sunday School & Sonrise 
Kyle Holt, kyleholt@munciegt.org 
Various locations and times, contact Kyle or visit the website for a listing. 
 
New Sunday School Class 
You will not want to miss this incredible series! We have a new class starting in September called "The Story of 
Christianity: From the Reformation to Now." This ten-week class follows the story of Christianity from the days of 
Martin Luther to modern times. Meet the heroes and villains that have changed the course of history. Find out 
why there are so many denominations, how the gospel spread to every corner of the earth, and gain a better 
understanding of today's headlines and controversies. Class begins September 6 during the 9:15 a.m. service I 
room 104 in the education wing.  Sign up at the Welcome Center! 
 

Events & Volunteer Opportunities 
Paula Mangus, paulamangus@munciegt.org 
 
CORE Breakfast 
Interested in learning more about GT? Then join us next Sunday, August 30, during the 11:00 a.m. service, as we 
host our CORE breakfast in Conference Room A. This time is designed to help you take the next step in 
discovering all that GT has to offer you and your family, and it is also a prerequisite for church membership. Sign 
up at the Welcome Center.  
 
Ladies Game Night  
Ladies, if you enjoy spending time with other women, playing games, or eating, then make sure you plan to attend 
the upcoming game night this Thursday, August 27 from 6:00-8:00 p.m. Bring your favorite game, a snack to 
share, and come prepared to have fun! 
 
Pastor’s Masters	
  
Calling all golfers! Come play in the Pastor’s Masters on Saturday, September 12 at 8:30 a.m. at Crestview Golf 
Course.  Men and women are invited to form a 4-person team and golf for $35.00 per person. Sign up your team 
at the kiosk in the lobby and pay the fee in the GT Bookstore. Fee includes lunch, 18 holes of Florida scramble 
golf, and a cart. 
 
Water Baptism Service 
Scripture teaches us that water baptism is symbolically stating that you have been saved. That is, your old life of 
sin has been buried, and you are now raised up to live a new life with Christ as your Savior (Romans 6:3-4). We 
will have a water baptism service on September 20; if you have yet to follow the Lord in baptism, pick up a 
packet at the Welcome Center —completed forms are due September 6.  
 
Ladies Bible Study  
The women’s committee invites you to join them for an 8-week study of the book of Gideon entitled Gideon: 
Your Weakness, God’s Strength by Priscilla Shirer. You can join them on Thursdays from 10:00-11:30 a.m. in the 
Student Ministries Center or from 6:00-7:30 p.m. in Conaway Hall beginning September 10. Study guides are 
$15.50, sign up and order your study guide in the bookstore.  


